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Now in its 15th edition, this groundbreaking human communication text equips
students with the communication skills they need to be successful
communicators. COMMUNICATE! engages students in active learning through
theory, application and tools for practicing and assessing specific
communication skills in interpersonal, intercultural, group, and public
speaking settings, and in face-to-face and virtual environments. Skillbuilding exercises, including speech-plan action step activities, guide
students through the speech preparation process. COMMUNICATE! provides lively
contemporary examples and sample student speeches that ground theory, increase
comprehension, and help students become skillful communicators. The role of
ethics in communication is integrated throughout the text, as is the role of
technology and social media. The chapters on listening (Ch. 6) and
presentational aids (Ch. 13) have been significantly revised. Important
Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the product
text may not be available in the ebook version.There is a fundamental,
powerful, and universal desire amongst humans to interact with others. People
have a deep-seated need to communicate, and the greater their ability in this
regard the more satisfying and rewarding their lives will be. The contribution
of skilled interpersonal communication to success in both personal and
professional contexts is now widely recognised and extensively researched. As
such, knowledge of various types of skills, and of their effects in social
interaction, is crucial for effective interpersonal functioning. Previous
editions have established Skilled Interpersonal Communication as the foremost
textbook on communication. This thoroughly revised and expanded 6th edition
builds on this success to provide a comprehensive and up-to-date review of the
current research, theory and practice in this popular field of study. The
first two chapters introduce the reader to the nature of skilled interpersonal
communication and review the main theoretical perspectives. Subsequent
chapters provide detailed accounts of the fourteen main skill areas, namely:
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nonverbal communication; reinforcement; questioning; reflecting; listening;
explaining; self-disclosure; set induction; closure; assertiveness;
influencing; negotiating; and interacting in, and leading, group discussions.
Written by one of the foremost international experts in the field and founded
solidly in research, this book provides a key reference for the study of
interpersonal communication. This theoretically informed yet practically
oriented text will be of interest both to students of interpersonal
communication in general, and to qualified personnel and trainees in many
fields.BUSINESS COMMUNICATION: PROCESS AND PRODUCT, 9E prepares readers for
success in today's digital workplace. This book introduces the basics of
communicating effectively in the workplace, using social media in a
professional environment, working in teams, becoming a good listener, and
developing individual and team presentations. Authors Mary Ellen Guffey and
Dana Loewy also offer a wealth of ideas for writing resumes and cover letters,
participating in interviews, and completing follow-up activities. Optional
grammar coverage in each chapter, including a comprehensive grammar guide in
the end-of-book appendix, helps readers improve critical English language
skills. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.In
Materiaalkunde komen alle belangrijke materialen die toegepast worden in
werktuigbouwkundige constructies aan de orde, zoals metalen, kunststoffen en
keramiek. Per materiaalgroep behandelen de auteurs: · de belangrijkste
eigenschappen; · de manier van verwerking; · de beperkingen; · de
belangrijkste keuzeaspecten met betrekking tot constructies; · de manier van
specificatie in een technische tekening of een ontwerp. De eerste editie van
Materiaalkunde verscheen alweer dertig jaar geleden. In de tussentijd is het
voortdurend aangepast aan de nieuwste ontwikkelingen en het mag dan ook met
recht een klassieker genoemd worden.Packed with sample speeches illustrating
what to do as well as plenty of examples detailing what not to do, this valuepriced public speaking text equips students with the essential skills and
theories needed to become an effective public speaker. ESSENTIALS OF PUBLIC
SPEAKING emphasizes critical thinking as it delivers abundant practical
advice, intriguing discussions on the role of ethics in public speaking, and
up-to-date coverage on effectively using technology in speech development and
delivery. The sixth edition features a new streamlined organization, a revised
initial chapter that gets students speaking right away with 11 types of
introductory speeches, and two new chapters (one on ethics and technology in
public speaking and another on team presentations). Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the product text may not
be available in the ebook version.The Business Communication Handbook, 11e
helps learners to develop competency in a broad range of communication skills
essential in the 21st-century workplace, with a special focus on business
communication. Closely aligned with the competencies and content of BSB40215
Certificate IV in Business and BSB40515 Certificate IV in Business
Administration, the text is divided into five sections: - Communication
foundations in the digital era - Communication in the workplace Communication with customers - Communication through documents - Communication
across the organisation Highlighting communication as a core employability
skill, the text offers a contextual learning experience by unpacking abstract
communication principles into authentic examples and concrete applications,
and empowers students to apply communication skills in real workplace
settings. Written holistically to help learners develop authentic
communication-related competencies from the BSB Training Package, the text
engages students with its visually appealing layout and full-colour design,
student-friendly writing style, and range of activities.Praktische adviezen om
conflicterend taalgebruik te vermijden en door openheid, luisteren, mededogen
en een kwetsbare opstelling tot wederzijds begrip te komen.This fundamentals,
back-to-the-basics text provides complete coverage of business communication
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topics and concepts in a student-accessible format and a new shorter length.
Extensive practice and review in each end-of-chapter section provide complete
coverage of Business English. This edition also retains its use of facing page
models of good and bad examples of business writing, a trademark of this
author team. Intended for full-semester or term business communication courses
taught in two- and four-year colleges and universities.Written in English,
this practice-oriented textbook covers all stages of the strategy process.
Besides strategic analysis and strategy development, the true challenges of
strategic management, which is operationalization and implementation on
various levels, will also be considered in detail. Further focus: current
issues like business modelling and strategy alignment. Ideal for Englishlanguage events at universities in Germany, Austria and Switzerland. Advanced,
compact, pragmatic, practice-oriented! Including extensive exercises and
practice-oriented case studies for students Including teaching aids for
lecturersStudie- en trainingsboek voor leidinggevenden en
personeelsfunctionarissen om medewerkers leiding te geven en te
motiveren.Myriad forms of communication occur within the criminal justice
system as judges and attorneys speak to juries, law enforcement officers
interact with the public, and the news media presents stories of events in
courtrooms. Hindrances abound, however. Law enforcement officers and justice
system personnel often encounter challenges that affect their ability to
communicate with others, ranging from language barriers, to conflicting
accounts of witnessed events, to errors caused by malfunctioning technology.
Examining the relevancy of the U.S. Constitution to modern communications, The
Foundations of Communication in Criminal Justice Systems demonstrates how
information is conveyed from multiple perspectives in a range of scenarios,
enabling readers to see how these matters relate to and affect the criminal
justice system. Topics covered include: How to use the communications process
within the justice system from the crafting of messages through the
solicitation of feedback Effective methods for persuading individuals and
audiences Federal regulations in the workplace and workplace communications
tactics How law enforcement and public safety entities use marketing and
advertising to influence the general public How to use multimedia resources
when communicating Using multiple communications styles to support effective
leadership The book concludes with discussions on innovations in communication
technology, natural language processing, cybernetics, and other emerging
concepts. With an emphasis on logical reasoning in communication, the book
explores the perspectives of numerous players in the justice system, from
patrol officers to attorneys. Supplemented by examples of written
communication templates that can be adapted within a law enforcement
organization, it provides readers with solid theoretical and applied
approaches to the subject matter.ESSENTIALS OF BUSINESS COMMUNICATION, 9TH
EDITION presents a streamlined approach to business communication that
includes unparalleled resources and author support for instructors and
students. ESSENTIALS OF BUSINESS COMMUNICATION provides a four-in-one learning
package: authoritative text, practical workbook, self-teaching
grammar/mechanics handbook, and premium Web site. Especially effective for
students with outdated or inadequate language skills, the Ninth Edition offers
extraordinary print and digital exercises to help students build confidence as
they review grammar, punctuation, and writing guidelines. Textbook chapters
teach basic writing skills and then apply these skills to a variety of emails, memos, letters, reports, and resumes. Realistic model documents and
structured writing assignments help students build lasting workplace skills.
The Ninth Edition of this award-winning text features increased coverage of
electronic messages and digital media, redesigned and updated model documents
to introduce students to the latest business communication practices, and
extensively updated exercises and activities. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be
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available in the ebook version.Organized around the authors' coherent and
cohesive Generalist Intervention Model, this introductory guide to generalist
social work practice gives students the knowledge and skills they need to work
with individuals and families, as well as the foundation to work with groups,
communities, and organizations. Updated to reflect current topics and
practice, the book focuses on micro levels of social work practice while also
discussing the interrelationship between the micro, mezzo, and macro levels.
Part of the BROOKS/COLE EMPOWERMENT SERIES, UNDERSTANDING GENERALIST PRACTICE,
7th Edition, clearly identifies content related to the latest Council on
Social Work Education (CSWE) Educational Policy and Accreditation Standards
(EPAS) with icons throughout the text. New learning objectives, which are
correlated to chapter headings and summaries, guide students' reading and
reinforce their understanding. Important Notice: Media content referenced
within the product description or the product text may not be available in the
ebook version.This interactive book will give you the tools you'll need to
succeed in today's workplace by developing your essential communication
skills. Three easy-to-follow steps (planning, writing, and completing business
messages) offer a practical strategy for writing and delivering business
messages. Abundant sample documents show how to apply the principles being
discussed. This is the only book that offers business communication experience
in every chapter through real-world "on-the-job" simulations, featuring actual
companies and real-world business documents. These simulations provide a
unique opportunity for you to practice and sharpen your business communication
problem-solving skills. Topics include: understanding business communication;
the three-step writing process; letters, memos, e-mail, and other brief
communications; reports and oral presentations; and resumes and interviewing
for employment. An essential and useful tool for anyone interested in
developing better business communication skills; human resource personnel,
managers, and office workers will find interactive book especially
helpful.Succesauteur en consultant Verne Harnish beantwoordt de belangrijkste
vragen over groei voor jouw bedrijf. Met inzichten die toepasbaar zijn bij
elke groeifase. Verne Harnish biedt met ‘Scaling up’ een beproefd recept
waarmee je groei initieert en begeleidt. Hij beantwoordt hierin vragen als:
hoe kan ik mijn organisatie laten groeien dit jaar? En daarna? Hoe richt ik
mijn organisatie in voor duurzame en constante groei? Hoe maak ik een helder
strategisch én operationeel plan voor mijn mensen? Hoe haal ik meer uit
mijzelf en mijn team? ‘Scaling up’ is een praktische, gedegen methode om een
langetermijnstrategie op te zetten en die vervolgens terug te brengen tot wat
de organisatie het komend kwartaal moet doen. De methode is een combinatie van
effectiviteit (met de juiste mensen de goede dingen doen) en efficiëntie (de
dingen goed doen). Naast een gezonde basis voor groei biedt dit boek ook een
eenvoudig model om de groei inzichtelijk te maken en te bewaken. Je beperkt je
tot vier beslissingsvelden: mensen, strategie, uitvoering en cashflow. Zo kost
een effectieve uitvoering minder dan vijf uur per week! Met dit werkboek houd
je de vinger aan de pols van de bedrijfsgroei.This best-selling text will show
you the basic concepts and techniques you need to successfully communicate in
today's business world, regardless of your current level of business
experience. Covering every aspect of the communication process, COMMUNICATING
FOR RESULTS: A GUIDE FOR BUSINESS AND THE PROFESSIONS, Tenth Edition, will
give you a competitive edge in any business situation--from the initial
interview to making skilled presentations (complete with professional visual
aids) to assuming a leadership role. In addition, you'll find online video
clips of common professional scenarios paired with the concepts from the text
give you a realistic glimpse into the business world. COMMUNICATING FOR
RESULTS: A GUIDE FOR BUSINESS AND THE PROFESSIONS, Tenth Edition, is your
opportunity to see how theory translates into practical action--and how that
knowledge will help you improve your chance of career success! Important
Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the product
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text may not be available in the ebook version.This collection is a guide to
greater communication efficiency in both clarity and time-management for any
professional or aspiring professional. It guides the reader through the ways
in which communicating through technology rather than face-to-face can alter
their perceptions of others and the perceptions others make of them. Each
chapter concisely summarizes existing studies from the fields of
communication, psychology, philosophy, and engineering to lead the audience to
very practical guidelines to make their professional communication world
easier and more efficient. The book is divided into three sections. The first
focuses on the more abstract components of communication, such as creating
connections and navigating humor. The second part deals with more applied
knowledge, offering guides to specific and common technologies used for
communication such as email and video conferencing. The final section focuses
on training for both trainers and trainees. The volume gathers together
contributions by 29 scholars, all of whom offer their own unique expertise and
guidance to the audience.Buku berjudul : “Metode Kuantitatif Pengambilan
Keputusan Mengukur Kepuasan Pengguna Web Pada Perguruan Tinggi“ bertujuan
untuk memberikan evaluasi terhadap web agar tetap menjaga mutu dalam fungsinya
sebagai media komunikasi. Evaluasi terhadap kepuasan pengguna dalam
memanfaatkan web kampus selanjutnya dapat menjadi bahan pengambilan keputusan
bagi pengguna maupun penyelenggara untuk mengembangkan web-nya.Verne Harnish
is expert op het gebied van strategische groei. Uitgangspunt voor dit handboek
zijn drie basisprincipes voor succesvol management, afkomstig uit de biografie
van oliemagnaat John D. Rockefeller, ooit de rijkste zakenman in de VS, die
Harnish uitwerkte tot een managementtool voor snelgroeiende bedrijven. De drie
principes van Rockefeller zijn: . Prioriteiten: hebben we duidelijke
prioriteiten voor de korte en lange termijn? Heeft iedereen zijn eigen
prioriteiten daarop afgestemd? . Informatie: is er genoeg informatie om de
performance en de wensen van onze klanten te peilen? Werkt iedereen ook met en
volgens die informatie? . Ritme: zijn er regelmatig vergaderingen om de koers
en de verantwoordelijkheden scherp te houden? Worden die effectief en zinvol
gehouden? De Rockefeller-strategie biedt het gereedschap om de juiste
strategische beslissingen te nemen en deze vervolgens ook uit te voeren en te
checken of er ook gedaan wordt wat gedaan moet worden. Harnish legt de theorie
uit aan de hand van cases en je kunt direct aan de slag met het strategisch
plan op één A4tje, het stappenplan en de financieringstactiek. Een onmisbaar
handboek voor ambitieuze ondernemers, die liever ondernemer dan manager zijn,
maar wél op koers willen blijven. 'The comprehensive how-to guide to preparing
students for the demands they’ll face on the job. Dwyer thoroughly addresses
the new-media skills that employees are expected to have in today’s business
environment. Now titled Communication for Business and the Professions:
Strategies and Skills, the fifth edition presents these technologies in the
context of proven communication strategies and essential business English
skills. With new and updated content on social media and technology, Dwyer
provides comprehensive coverage of communication strategies and skills by
linking theory and research with practical skills and examples. Dwyer believes
in expanding our knowledge of what we can do to interact effectively and
provides us with working models to practise and refine how well we do it. This
edition continues to provide a solid background in communication, stimulate
critical thinking, and promote active learning through a variety of features
and activities.By combining research sources with an annotated bibliography
this reference title locates the sources that offer practical solutions to
business and technical communication problems.This book is aimed at
undergraduates taking an introductory marketing course. Essentials of
Marketing provides an overview of the techniques, supporting theories and
tactical decision-making processes involved in marketing. As well as
traditional marketing techniques, up-to-date topics such as green issues, postmodern thinking, relationship marketing and ethics are also covered. The 4th
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edition has been thoroughly re-written to include the new 7 C's framework The
language is concise and transparent making this book an enjoyable read for
students. A new full colour layout also helps to engage the reader.This book
was written by authors with a passion for research development with the
purpose of giving novice researchers a holistic view of what they will
encounter when doing research. The interplay between scientific theory,
academic research and professional practice has been highlighted as these are
considered the cornerstones to be mastered as early as possible in a young
researcher's career.Karen K. Kirst-Ashman's introductory book enhances
readers' ability to grasp the essence and spirit of generalist social work and
the issues in social welfare that social workers address every day. Giving
those who are contemplating a career in social work a solid introduction to
the profession, Kirst-Ashman presents a balanced introductory look within a
unifying theme of critical thinking that trains readers to be more evaluative
of key concepts. This fifth edition is completely updated in every chapter,
and includes practice concepts, social welfare policy concepts, history and
current state of the profession, the contexts of practice and populations
served, and professional development. Written in a clear and straightforward
manner, the book provides numerous case examples to illustrate social work
practice. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the ebook
version.BUSINESS COMMUNICATION: PROCESS AND PRODUCT, 8e, is designed to
prepare students for success in today's digital workplace. The textbook
presents the basics of communicating in the workplace, using social media in a
professional environment, working in teams, becoming a good listener, and
presenting individual and team presentations. Authors Mary Ellen Guffey and
Dana Loewy also offer a wealth of ideas for writing resumes and cover letters,
participating in interviews, and completing follow-up activities. Optional
grammar coverage in each chapter, including a comprehensive grammar guide in
the end-of-book appendix, helps students improve their English language
skills. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the ebook
version.Contemporary society has witnessed radical changes in the field of
communications in terms of how messages and meanings are disseminated.
Digitalization and the Internet have signalled an exponential rise in the
circulation of multimodal texts in which different semiotic resources are
orchestrated together to construct meaning in all areas of social life, across
languages and cultures, and in diverse specialized discourse domains. This has
foregrounded the need to examine the semiotic functions, affordances, and
issues at stake in a range of multimodal discourse forms, while simultaneously
highlighting the importance of critical multimodal literacy in audiences and
learners. This volume develops and extends pioneering research on the
intersection between multimodality and specialized discourse. Eight newly
commissioned studies offer innovative perspectives on multimodal research
methodologies and applications in a variety of ESP (English for Specific
Purposes) contexts for practitioners and scholars alike. The volume offers a
glimpse at future directions in this dynamic and ever-evolving area of
investigation focusing on the synergy between verbal and non-verbal modes of
communication in the digital age. Each chapter explores an original area of
application: academic, economic, scientific, marketing, legal, medical,
political, and tourism. The contributors approach multimodality from a range
of theoretical and methodological viewpoints including synchronic and
diachronic corpus-based and corpus-aided studies, critical discourse analysis,
and systemic functional linguistics. Analytical tools such as multimodal
(critical) discourse analysis, multimodal transcription, and multimodal
annotation software capable of representing the interplay of different
semiotic modes - speech, intonation, direction of gaze, facial expressions,
gesturing, and spatial positioning of interlocutors - are employed. The
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diversity of research strands contained in the volume illustrates just some of
the vast areas of multimodal knowledge dissemination that are still unmapped.
As a cornerstone of communication, multimodality needs exploring in all its
facets. These contributions aim to further that cause.Organized around the
coherent and cohesive Generalist Intervention Model, this guide to generalist
social work practice incorporates the knowledge, skills, and professional
values needed to work with individuals and families, as well as the foundation
to work with groups, communities, and organizations. Updated with new material
on empathy, interdisciplinary collaboration, working with LGBTQ clients and
clients with disabilities, and other topics, the book focuses on micro levels
of social work practice while also discussing the interrelationship among the
micro, mezzo, and macro levels. Part of the Brooks/Cole Empowerment Series,
UNDERSTANDING GENERALIST PRACTICE, 8th Edition, clearly identifies content
related to the latest Council on Social Work Education (CSWE) Educational
Policy and Accreditation Standards (EPAS) with icons throughout the text.
Learning objectives, correlated to chapter headings and summaries, guide
students' reading and reinforce their understanding. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the product text may not
be available in the ebook version.‘Hotel Evergreen Falls’ is een heerlijke
roman voor fans van Kate Morton en Santa Montefiore. In 1926 is Violet een
kamermeisje in Hotel Evergreen Falls. Dan wordt ze verliefd op Sam, een van de
gasten, en hij op haar. Violet zet alles op het spel om bij Sam te zijn. Daar
betaalt ze een hoge prijs voor 2014. Lauren is naar de andere kant van
Australië verhuisd om te ontsnappen aan haar bazige moeder. Ze huurt een
appartementje vlak bij een vervallen hotel in het dorp. Lauren kan het niet
nalaten om op onderzoek uit te gaan. Wat ze ontdekt verandert meerdere levens,
waaronder dat van haarzelf. ‘Hotel Evergreen Falls’ is de derde roman van
Kimberley Freeman, na ‘Wilde bloemen’ en ‘Walviseiland’.Discover the business
law book you’ll actually enjoy reading. Time after time, readers like you have
commented that this is the most interesting introduction to law they’ve ever
read. ESSENTIALS OF BUSINESS LAW, 6th EDITION is packed with current examples
and real scenarios that bring law to life for today’s business learner or
professional. Extremely reader-friendly, this engaging presentation uses
conversational writing to explain complex topics in easy-to-understand
language. Memorable real-world stories help the authors illustrate how legal
concepts apply to everyday business practice. This edition emphasizes the
digital landscape with new information on privacy and intellectual property.
An updated ethics chapter offers a practical approach, using the latest
research to explain why people make unethical decisions. Important Notice:
Media content referenced within the product description or the product text
may not be available in the ebook version.EMPOWERMENT SERIES: GENERALIST
PRACTICE WITH ORGANIZATIONS AND COMMUNITIES, 6th Edition is designed to help
students better understand the dynamics of macro practice, and develop the
competencies and practice behaviors required by the Council on Social Work
Education's (CSWE) latest Educational Policy and Accreditation Standards
(EPAS). Authors Karen Kirst-Ashman and Grafton Hull are adept at creating
interesting, realistic cases and practical examples that are skillfully woven
into the main text. In clear and accessible writing, the authors emphasize the
practical skills students will need to work effectively in the area of macro
practice--providing leadership, working with supervisors, managing conflict,
working with the media, using new technological advances, fundraising, grant
writing, and managing stress. Important Notice: Media content referenced
within the product description or the product text may not be available in the
ebook version.
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